
 
 

North Vancouver Football Club (NVFC) BCSPL Head Coach 

Overview  

The club is currently looking to fill BCSPL Head Coach positions for the 2024 BCSPL Season for both male and female teams. The Club is open to 
candidates coaching two teams at once if the applicant is qualified and capable of managing two teams. The successful candidate(s) will report to the 
Technical Directors and will be responsible for leading the BCSPL team(s) in the 2024 season. 

Responsibilities and Job Description 

The successful applicant would be responsible for the following: 

• Responsible for the planning and preparation of on-field training sessions 
• Responsible to lead all planning, technical and tactical aspects of match days 
• On field sessions delivery and while implementing the club’s methodology and training 

standards set by the Technical Director(s) 
• Act as the first point of contact for all team or individual player-related inquiries 
• Implement the club’s values and standards at all times and act as an exemplary role 

model to all of the club’s players and members 
• Support and lead any player evaluation meetings and formal evaluations 
• Analyze and reflect on principles and tactical and match day objectives through the use 

of video 
• Attend scheduled meetings and coach development meetings with the Technical Director 
• Support the Division 1 program in some on-field and scouting capacities to maintain a 

connection and create synergies between the two groups. 
• Note - Depending on the profile of the successful candidate(s) these BCSPL positions may be 

expanded into larger positions within the Club including a part-time or full-time salaried technical 
lead position. 

Experience and Qualifications 

• The strongest candidates for these position(s) will have the following experience and 
qualifications: 

• Minimum C License Qualification 
• Ability to work independently and in a cooperative team environment 
• Strong written and verbal communication skills 
• Experience working with High-Performance level players and team environments 
• Must be based in the Greater Vancouver area and have the ability to work in Canada 

To Apply For This Position 

Please send your resume, cover letter, and three professional references by August 30th, 2023 to: nvfctechnicaldirector@gmail.com or visit this link: 
https://nvfc.ca/careers/ 

 

 


